
 
 

 

JULY 15, 2024 

 

TO:           All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Dave Mayer 
Product Manager, PRV and Roof Curbs 

SUBJECT:     Roof Curb Manufacturing Update 
  
 

 
Greenheck is excited to announce that we are expanding our roof curb manufacturing footprint into our Kings 
Mountain, North Carolina plant! This expansion will help us continue to drive down lead times and reduce 
transit times.  
 
Beginning in August 2024 and ramping up over the next several months, many of our popular curb models 
shipping to the southeastern region of the country will be manufactured in North Carolina. This includes the 
GPI and GPF families, curb extensions, and equipment supports.   
 
In addition, Greenheck is relocating all sound attenuating curb (AT models) production to the North Carolina 
plant. As a result of this move, production of these models will be temporarily halted for the month of August. 
Any sound curb products already in the production schedule will still be built and shipped as normal. New 
orders placed after this communication will be scheduled in the month of September and we will not be able to 
accept QB orders.   
 
Thank you for your patience while we work to expand our manufacturing footprint for roof curbs.  
 
For additional support and information, please contact the PRV support team at prvfans@greenheck.com or 
800-984-8713 #5 
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